Lois Dissinger Trust Donation to SCFOL

At a recent Board Meeting, SCFOL President, Judy McCarty, presented Steve Dissinger, son of Lois Dissinger, with a life-time membership in the San Carlos Chapter of the San Diego Friends of the Library. Steve honored his mother's Trust provision with a gift of \$5000 to SCFOL from the Lois Dissinger Trust. Lois was a long-time Board Member, Newsletter Editor, and supporter of the SCFOL. Steve spoke of how much the library meant to his mother and that influence in his life. He said, "I can't go in or pass a library without thinking of my Mom. She loved to do the Newsletter and wished to give a donation to the library. Mom is smiling down and very happy right now."